
Distributing Power and Building Community

Lakeland Power Co-op Board of Directors and Staff would like to wish members                 
Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year!

Thank-you for your continued support, we are looking forward to 2024!

Throughout the month of December, we will have a Vegreville Food Bank drop-off box located
at the office. All donations of non-perishable food items are greatly appreciated!

2024 Stable Rate Option Contract
Lakeland Power Co-op is pleased to announce that a new Stable Rate has been set for 2024! The
fixed rate option has decreased to 10.2 cents/kWhr for one year January 1-December 31, 2024.

Lakeland Power Co-op has mailed out the updated contract to all members who are currently on the
Stable Rate Option. Members with multiple electrical services would have only received one letter
and one copy of the contract from us in effort to save paper! We remind those members that all of
your sites can be added to the same contract, it is not necessary to return multiple contracts. It is
very important that you sign & return the contract to the office prior to January 1, 2023 to ensure

that you remain on the Stable Rate Option for 2024.

A reminder that the 2023 Stable Rate Option of 11.2 cents/kWhr is still available until the end of this
year! If you are currently on the Regulated Rate Option (RRO) and would like to make the switch,

please contact the office for further information.

Should you have any questions regarding the Stable Rate Option Contracts for 2023 or 2024, feel
free to reach out to the office at (780) 632-6112.

The Lakeland Power Co-op office will be closed on Monday, December 25;
Tuesday, December 26, 2023; and Monday January 1, 2024.
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